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EDITORIAL

We have been very much pleased
to be able to publish the two very
encouraging letters received from Dr.
A. G, Page and Rev. Dr. Ambrose,
which have appeared in N’s 4 and
6 of Pusi.  Dr. Ambrose’s especial-
ly should be very interesting to
many of the scholars now attending
school as well as to sume of those
who were the writer’s schoolmates.
We have lately veceived a letter from
Imspector MacLellan, which is very
complimentary both to the managers
of Pusi and to the pupils attending
the Truro schools, in general. It will
appear in this issue.

We have decided to reduce the
price of PusH from three to twu cents
per single copy and hope that this
move will be appreciated by our pat-
rons and 1esult in increased sales.

— e
Leter from Inspector W. E.
Makcellan.

Me. J. F. Syrth, Epitor PUsH :—
Dear Sir,—1 am today in receipt

of No. 6 of PUSH and, while thank-
ing you heartily for your kindness in
sending it to me, I am glad at the
same time to be able to congratuiite
you warmly on its appearance, and
its interesting and highly ereditable
contents. I sincerely hope that it
may be a financial as well as a liter-
ary success. [ am convinced, from
what I have seen of Truro’s public
school pupils, that you will make it
both. Pusl is all you want; and I
knew, before T saw the name of your
paper, that you had it. I believe it
will do a great deal of good to all
who take part in editing, managing
and writing for it—more good, per-
haps, than almost any other part of
your school work.  Writing, you
know, makes an aceurate man—or
woman—as opposed to a mere smat-
terer. To write, one must think and
make use of one’s own words—a
vastly more useful employment than
committing vther people’s words and
ideas constantly to memory.
Yours very truly,
W. E. MacLELLAN,
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